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Dear Parents, Carers and Community Members, 

We have been thrilled over the last few weeks to finally be using the new computer suite! After so many 

generous donations of computers, we were gutted to find out the electrics in the suite and cabling in the 

benches was not up to the job. A solution was found after Mr Uttley disassembled and transported back 

to Bournebrook a workstation island from a school that was about to throw it in the skip! After 

reassembly by Mr Uttley, we were helped out by parent Mr Hewitt who made sure all of the electrics in 

the room were perfect.   

I am attaching some pictures of the suite in action, together with the names of all of our sponsors.  We 

would also like to invite parents to take a look on parents’ evening. I am sure you will all join me in 

thanking everyone involved; either those who donated funds or those who have helped to get everything 

up and running. Your children will, I know, benefit enormously. 

Alison Patchett 

 

 

Shrove Tuesday / Start of Lent 

Next week we will have our traditional pancake 

races on Shrove Tuesday, starting at 2.15pm. 

Parents are welcome to join us and children 

should bring a light, named frying pan to school. 

On Wednesday, children’s Lenten promises will 

be displayed in the hall as we begin on our 

journey through Lent. 

After School Clubs 

There are still places on Mr Mears’ Wednesday 

Multi- Sports club for Y4/5/6. We have changed 

the price on ParentPay to cover just the weeks 

after half term if anyone would like to join the 

fun. 

Fun Club Places 

For parents who are already users, slips to re-

book for next year will be coming out next week, 

including requests for siblings.  All other parents 

will be invited to apply for any free places when 

Reception places have been allocated in April.  

Parents should note that due to space limitations 

and in order to provide quality care, places are 

limited. Our policy for allocating places can be 

viewed on the website. 

Mrs Pegg – what a star! 

Mrs Pegg – what a star! 

After many weeks of working her socks off with 

Elm Class, it is Mrs Pegg’s last day today. We 

cannot thank her enough for ensuring your 

children have continued to thrive in Elm this term 

and last. Put your feet up, Mrs Pegg! We 

welcome Miss Nagy who will cover Mrs Farrar’s 

continued absence. 
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Diary 

Tues 13th Feb Pancake races 
Weds 14th Feb Ash Wednesday 
Weds 14th Feb Y1/2 Sats / Phonics Meeting 9.00am 
Fri 16th Feb Ash/ Beech music day 
Fri 16th Feb  Founder’s Day – wear your uniform 

to school today 
Sat 17th Feb Half term starts 
Tues 27th Feb Y6 Sats parents’meeting 9.00am 
Thu 1st Mar World Book Day / Theatre group 
Thu 1st Mar PARENTS’ EVENING 
Fri 9th Mar Elm / Willow trip 
Mon 12th Mar Cross of Nails arrives 
Thurs 15th Mar Be Safe workshop in Beech 
Mon 19th Mar Ash / Beech Greek Day 
Tues 20th Mar Cherry / Rainbow trip 
Thurs 29th Mar LAST DAY OF TERM 

 

  

 

 

Bournebrook is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children. We expect all staff, 

volunteers and parents to share this commitment. 


